Key, Lori

From: Bill <wdmiley32@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 4:00 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Board of Supervisors meeting 7/26/22 item 39.

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

To: County Supervisors

Cc. Ojai city manager, director public works

From. Bill Miley, Ojai

Hello. (Regarding Creek Road paving project)

I am concerned about increased speed after the new paving is finished. My reason is...new pavement with Rubberized Asphalt reduces vehicle road noise and the new smooth pavement is easier to drive on with less "bumps" likely increasing speed. Feedback to the driver is reduced (less roadway sound and road surface disturbance...thus easier to "roll".

Thank you.

Bill Miley MPH

Sent from my iPad